
***Free CLE Event*** 
Presented by the U.S. Trustee’s Office 

 
January 28th, 2020 

12:15 p.m. to 1:30 p.m. 
Dirksen Building, Room 804. 

 

We invite you to join members of the U.S. Trustee’s Office 
for a lunchtime discussion about effectuating proper service 
and notice under the Federal Rules of Bankruptcy Procedure 
and the Local Rules.  Topics will include: 

 
• Distinguishing service from notice; 
• Serving public and private entities; 
• Determining how much notice is needed for your filing; and 
• Open Discussion and Questions.  

 
 

*You must RSVP no later than January 21st by emailing 
USTP.Region11@usdoj.gov. CLE certificates will be provided to attorneys who 
RSVP and sign-in for the seminar.  Attendees are welcome to bring their own 
lunch to enjoy before the discussion begins promptly at 12:20 p.m.  


